CORRESPONDENCE

AUG 08, 2016

DOCUMENT NO. 05974-16
Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 8:49 AM

To: 'Ann’

Subject: RE: FPL Rate Increase

Dear Ms. DeFries,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-El and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Sandra Soto

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399

(850) 413-6010

From: Ann [mailto:anndefriesrealtor@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 7:31 AM

To: Records Clerk

Subject: RE: FPL Rate Increase

| oppose the upcoming request for a rate increase for several reasons - the main being

When is enough profit enough ?

Every business is entitled to make money, but | don't have have a profit in the billions and | do not want FPL to increase
my rates to get even more. It is tough to make ends meet and | pay a lot of money to them. Don't force me from my
home because | can no longer afford to pay my electric.

Thank you

Ann DeFries
Deerfield Beach, Florida


FPSC Commission Clerk
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